
 

 

Proposals for $1 Million Partnership Opportunities Pour In 
 

Nampa, Idaho (May 7, 2014) — The $1 million initiative recently announced by Pacific Press® has been 
enthusiastically endorsed by both the General Conference and the North America Division of Seventh-
day Adventists. In this program, A Million Streams of Light, Pacific Press® will partner with other 
ministries to create innovative literature outreach strategies, i.e., new products and programs for 
evangelism. The response from churches and ministries has been immediate and proposals continue to 
be received at a steady rate. 

Any department, church, ministry, or member within the church-at the local church, conference, union, 
or division level-is eligible to submit a request for a partnership project. All projects must fall within the 
parameters of the Pacific Press® mission statement: To uplift Jesus Christ in communicating biblical 
teachings, health principles, and family values through various types of printed materials. 

Successful proposals will include new, creative uses of literature in ministry and will be able to be 
replicated by other churches and outreach programs. Results will be measurable. 

Guidelines and applications can be found online and proposals can be submitted at 
www.pacificpress.com/streamsoflight. 
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